
Stay in the Loop 
August 30, 2017 

 
 

Sunday, September 3rd (This Sunday) 

 AM 
This Sunday we will be looking at the habit of stewardship. When you hear the word 

stewardship, you think of being in charge of something, to take care of it. God gives us 

talents, abilities, families, jobs, possessions, money, etc. and we are to be thankful and 

obedient to honor what God has entrusted us with and then to share those blessings, 

knowledge, lessons, skills, possessions with others. But there is still more to stewardship 

than all of that! Join us Sunday as we look at the true meaning of stewardship. 

 

 PM 
Join us at 6:30 for Evening Service as we continue on this same theme. 
 

 

 Mom’s Morning Out for children ages 6 months-6 years old. This will be on the third Monday 
of each month from 9:00 am-12:00 noon. Children will enjoy activities that include songs, 
Bible Stories, crafts, snack, free play and outdoor play when weather permits. Our next MMO 

will be September 18, 2017.  Please contact Harriette Connell if you have any questions: 
770-468-3096 
 

 September 17th The Akins will be here to lead us in Worship during the morning service and will 

have a concert for our Evening Service. 

 

 Pastor Chris will be teaching our Discovering Church Membership 101 Class September 10 – 

October 1 from 9:30 a.m. - 10:30 a.m.  This class discusses who Harp’s Crossing Baptist Church 

at Hollonville is, what we believe, and why we do what we do.  It will last for four consecutive 

weeks, as each week builds on the other.  Class will be held in the Crosspointe Elementary 

School building.  If you would like to attend this class, please sign up at the bulletin board in the 

main hallway. 

 

 Harp’s Crossing Fayetteville is hiring a part-time Communications Assistant.  Duties and 
responsibilities will include but not limited to, providing support for events requiring A.V. 
equipment, tier I technical support, volunteer coordination, provide A.V. support during Sunday 

services.  Must possess basic computer skills with the ability and willingness to learn new 
software.  The deadline to submit your resume to Debbie Sloat has been extended to 
August 31.  See David Bowen or Greg Smith for more details about the position. 

 

Response Team on call - August 30th – Clay Dailey 

      September 3rd & 6th – Charlie Morris 
 

Tonight’s Wednesday cleaning schedule- Debbie Allen & Barbara Fowler 

Youth Assistants:  VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
  

Sunday, September 3rd:  

Bed Babies:  Sheree Bailey, Karlan & Ivy Coleman 

Toddlers:  Heather Holloway, Debbie & Jamey Allen 

Children’s Church:  Joan Hughey & Mckenzie Holloway 

Evening Service Nursery:  Lisa Watson 


